
 

 
 

COVID-19 Building Use and Other COVID-related Policies 
Unitarian Universalist Fellowship of the Emerald Coast 

 
Updated July 18, 2022 

 
At its July 2022 meeting, the UUFEC Board of Trustees approved the 
following policies:  
 
Building Use 
 

1. In-person attendees in worship service are highly encouraged to wear 
a mask, especially while singing.  

 
Other COVID-related policies 
 

1. All staff are required to show proof of vaccination.  

2. All volunteers who work with children are required to show proof of 
vaccinations.  

 
Note: Consuming food and drink is allowed indoors, effective July 18: 
 
COVID safety recommendations, including recommendations specific to faith-based 
communities, continue to change rapidly.  
 

Please contact President Jane Park with any questions (president@uufec.com) 


